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Dear Parents 

YEAR R QUESTIONNAIRE 

Please see the link below to a questionnaire for Year R parents.  We send out this Year R 

survey annually, and we would appreciate your honest opinions on how well we supported 

you and your child’s transition from preschool and his/her start at Swanmore Primary 

School. 

 

YR Survey 

 

Please complete the survey by Friday, 26th January at the latest.  Thank you for your 

support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe8u3pzEP9YOcI9E72h8Eg2Qdg9FQZn_gbV2fyTQlHtl5WJ_Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

